
Transportation Support Services 

Montgomery County Public Schools 
12900 Middlebrook Road 

Germantown, MD  20874 

301-444-8580 

 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

We wish you and your child a very successful new school year.  Montgomery County 

Public Schools transportation makes every attempt to transport all students safely to and 

from school.   

 

It is a MCPS regulation (EEA-RA, II, D, 5c, 2, c), that special education students must 

have a responsible parent/ guardian greet them at the bus stop daily.  However, some 

parents are unable to provide someone to meet older students or feel that a student is 

responsible to depart without an escort. 

 

We must have your signature and permission to allow your special needs student to leave 

the bus stop unescorted.  Without your permission, or if you are not at the bus stop when 

your special education student arrives, the child will be returned to the school and you 

will be responsible for transportation.  If your child is returned to school three (3) times, 

Child Protective Services will be notified and bus service suspended pending a hearing. 

 

Please return the signature part of this form to your driver who will give it to the 

transportation supervisor.   

 

Thank you. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

I  GIVE MY PERMISSION FOR THIS STUDENT TO GET OFF THE MCPS BUS 

WITHOUT A PARENT/GUARDIAN PRESENT.    

 

STUDENT 

NAME________________________________SCHOOL______________________ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE_______________________________DATE:_____________ 

 

PRINTED NAME:_________________________________ 

 

HOME PHONE:-_______________________  CELL PHONE:___________________ 

 

WORK PHONE:________________________   

 

EMERGENCY 

PHONE:_________________________RELATIONSHIP:__________  

cc to drivers folders 
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